
From: Steve Bacon
To: Monique McCullough
Subject: Leadership Franklin Art Project Proposal
Date: Monday, January 14, 2019 11:23:39 AM

ATTENTION COF staff: This email originated from outside the City of Franklin. Please use
discretion when clicking on attachments & links from unknown senders or suspicious
emails.

Monique
 
A team from Leadership Franklin has approached us on installing a bike rack as an arts project. The
 proposed “bike rack”  is approximately 10’ x 4’ x 5’ and is to be located adjacent to the sidewalk in

front of the ATM on 2nd Avenue at Landmark Bank building.  The owner of the site, is Harpeth Office
Associates LLC,  which is 100% owned by Harpeth Associates LLC.   We approve of the location and
have also agreed to maintain the “bike  rack “ moving forward.  We support the Arts for Downtown
and look forward to the installation.
 
If you have any questions please don’t hesitate to call me.
 
 
Steve Bacon
Chief Operating Officer
Harpeth Associates LLC
198 E Main Street
Suite 203
Franklin, TN 37064
O 615-472-1472
C  615-490-4680
www.harpethsquare.com
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